
September 1, 2023 

HYA Committee Meeting-Virtual 

Meeting was held through virtual/written submission due to the high number of conflicts with 

member attendance. 

 

Baseball: No update currently. 

Softball: No update currently. 

Soccer: Things are going along well in soccer. The pre-2 program has started, and all is good. I 

have been doing more research on the cost of having players all keep their uniform shirts. I have 

cost from Brine, but it seems high to me, so I am going to look around more. I hope to have a 

proposal for next month's meeting.  

Pay Increase for Soccer Refs 

2018 Fee Schedule Division 
# 

Referee 
$ 

Each      
  3/4 1 $20       
  3/4 2 $20       
  5/6 2 $25       
  5/6 1 $35       
  7/8 2 $30       
  7/8 1 $35       

         

         

2023 Fee Schedule* Division 
# 

Referee 
$ 

Each  

2023 Fee 
Schedule* Division 

# 
Referee 

$ 
Each 

No USSF Certification 

3/4 2 $25   

With current 
USSF 

Certification 

3/4 2 $30  

3/4 1 $25   3/4 1 $30  

5/6 2 $30   5/6 2 $35  

5/6 1 $40   5/6 1 $45  

7/8 2 $40   7/8 2 $45  

7/8 1 $45   7/8 1 $45  

This is the proposed pay increase for HYA refs.  If you 
notice, the last increase was in 2018.  This would put 
us competitive with other towns and be able to secure 
refs.  It has been motioned to accept this and 
seconded.  This was voted on an passed by: Gagnon, 
Tompkins, Brooks, Korbet, DeCew, Woodbury, and 
Haley.  No vote from Adler, Pignone, Weston. 

        



 

Finance: Nothing new to report. 

Uniform: No report currently. 

Basketball: Not much to report, basketball registration is open. Meeting with the league 09-19-23 to 

discuss upcoming season.  

Technology: Basketball registration has been opened and will continue to be open until Oct 27th 

when it will close for grades 3rd-8th. A week later it will re-open to collect registrations for K-

2nd grade only. So far only 4 people have registered and 3 of those are my children. I suggest we 

share the registration information via an email and social media posts. 

On the home page of the website there is a note about become a soccer referee and if interested 

to contact Jared Ward. Jared was having some issues with refs and asked for this to be added. He 

has been able to secure more refs and only a few open spots remain for reffing needs. 

 

Other:  

Update on trailer: Jarrod got written permission from the landowners of the left side of the OCR athletic 

complex to place the storage trailer on the property.  Jarrod then spoke with Roby Nye about leveling the 

selected spot.  Once this is done, the trailer will be ordered and installed. 

Next Meeting 10/16/23 7:15 Grange Hall 

 

 


